Revenue:

Donations:

Embroid Me

\$100.00

Participation Fees

1,436.57

Total Revenue

\$1,536.57

Expenditures:

T-Shirts

(\$645.50)

Award Medals

(175.00)

Clock Rental

(30.00)

Prizes/Awards

(102.94)

Total Expenditures

(953.44)

Amount Available for Donation

\$583.13



Support Us





HOME UPDATE & NEWS PROJECTS PARTNERS INEPAULSECTION ESCHOLARSHIP INFO; ADONORS MEDIA SUPPORT US

YOU ARE HERE: HOME > PARTNERS > ORGANISATION > THE BCU DONATES FOR EDUCATION OF ORPHAN CHILDREN

NOVEMBER 13, 4714 2:47 PM

The BCU donates for education of orphan children

Posted by admin on August 3, 2015 in Organisation, Partners, Update & News | 0 Comment

Following the devastating earthquakes in the month of April and May 2015 in Nepal, Mr. Ryam Neupane, the president of Bhutanese Community in Utah (BCU) called an emergency meeting in consultation with BCU Executive Officers and BOD of Directors. The intention of the emergency meeting was to mobilize well-wishers, different organization, agencies, companies, etc. to generate fund and to reach it to the earthquake victims in Nepal through a reliable agency.



The Board meeting subsequently formed a temporary committee for collection and mobilization of Earthquake Relief Fund. The committee of seven individuals included Mr. Ryam Neupane, Mr. Chuda Dulal, Mr. Deo Man Rai, Mr. Rudra Kuikel, Mr. Gyanu Dulal, Mr. Chandra Sapkota and Mr. Puspa Gautam.

THE FOUNDATION IN SEARCH OF SPONSORS

The Punya Foundation is planning to provide scholarships to 50 children who lost at least one of their parents during recent earthquakes (April/May 2015) in Nepal. A scholarship for a primary school student to cover his/her basic requirements, as per the prevailing cost amounts 100USD. We are looking for generous donors to help meet our objective. We are very happy to have few people already on board. Please support us to help vulnerable children to go to schools.

SUPPORT US





Gelmoving south salt lake 5K Fun Run/Walk

Saturday, July 4th, 8:00 AM, 3050 South 300 East at Fitts Park.

Run a personal record, get a stylish t-shirt, and earn a medal! One of the fastest, and shadiest routes in the Salt Lake Valley.

> Sign up now, space is limited. \$25 before June 13th, \$30 until July 3rd. Sorry, no day of registration.

Any money earned will be donated to help in the recovery of the Nepal earthquake.

Register and get more information at www.sslc.com.







Jennifer Allred <jallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

(no subject)

7 messages

ngolop.usa@gmail.com <ngolop.usa@gmail.com>

Wed, May 20, 2015 at 5:44 PM

To: "jallred@southsaltlakecity.com" <jallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

Hi Jennifer.

This us Gyanu Dulal community resource specialist, Asmita's dad, bhutanese community in utah. We have started raising fund to help at least a few individuals or families victimised by the massive earth guake in Nepal. The fund raised will be sent to through a reliable agency or an individual making sure it reaches the real victim and we get the verification.

We have BCU Earth Quake Relief Fund Account at Wells Fargo Bank for any one coming forward to help at this time of need. I can give the account number if needed. My number is 801-815-6756, If you have any questions. please email, call or text me.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

Jennifer Allred <jallred@southsaltlakecity.com> To: ngolop.usa@gmail.com

Fri, May 22, 2015 at 1:30 PM

Hi Gyanu

Thank you for the information. I am happy the kids want to help out the people of Nepal and we have a reliable place to send the money. There are so many scams out there. Does the Bhutanese community have a website? Or a place they are advertising their fund raiser. We'd be happy to promote it. Sometimes people want to give but they do not want to run in the race to do so. I will get the account number and have the city send a check to the account at Wells Fargo.

Also, if you want to let the Bhutanese community know about our race they can find information at www.sslc.com

Thank you.

[Quoted text hidden]

Jennifer Allred Special Projects Coordinator 801,464,6757 www.southsaltlakecitv.com "Like" us on Facebook

Ghana Dulal <ngolop.usa@gmail.com>

Sat, May 23, 2015 at 11:17 AM

To: Jennifer Allred <jallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

Hi Jennifer,

I am very aware of the scams and want to make sure that the help reaches the real victims. Bhutanese Community in Utah had the website but we were not able to maintain it and now we are working on having another. We just have the blog. We have formed a committee of three people to coordinate the donations and have Donation Account, BCU Earth Quake Relief Fund at the Wells Fargo Bank.

Thank you

[Quoted text hidden]

Jennifer Allred < jallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

Tue, May 26, 2015 at 12:16 PM

To: Charee Peck <cpeck@southsaltlakecitv.com>. Cherie Wood <cwood@southsaltlakecitv.com>

Here is the latest from Asmita's dad, who is a YCC member. I will continue to work with him to make sure any donations we receive get to the right place. Also, see if they would like to have a booth at the Freedom Fest with the kids.

Thank you. (Quoted text hidden)

Jennifer Allred Jennifer allred <a href="mailto:saltlakecity.c

Thu, Sep 3, 2015 at 4:54 PM

To: Ghana Dulal <ngolop.usa@gmail.com>

Hi Ghana

I know it has been a long time since I've written to you about the donation to the Earth Quake relief fund the Youth City Council raised.

It took about a month to make sure all of the bills for the 5K were paid.

I was wondering who we make the check out to, what address we send it to, the official name of the fund, etc.

Thank you.

On Wed, May 20, 2015 at 5:44 PM, <ngolop.usa@gmail.com> wrote: [Quoted text hidden]

Jennifer Allred Special Projects Coordinator 801.464.6757 www.southsaltlakecity.com "Like" us on Facebook

Ghana Dulal <ngolop.usa@gmail.com>

Tue, Sep 8, 2015 at 10:26 AM

To: Jennifer Allred <iallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

Hi Jennifer.

I am sorry for the late response. We sent the donation we have collected for the Earth quake Victim in Nepal. It was a challenge to find reliable organization to help reach the donation to the real victim so we partnered with an Australian based Bhutanese Organization which has come up with a project to educate earth Quake Victim Orphan Children. It is a 15 year commitment. (Helping a kid with educational expenses from Kinder Garden to 10th, grade). I am sponsoring one child and so are many others. So we sent our donation to them for the same purpose as they are seeking individual and group donations. The name of the organization is The Punya Foundation, You can learn about the foundation at www.punyafoundation.org. We sent the donation from our account. I don't know what would be the better way to send the money. We can talk and decide. Thank you so much.

[Quoted text hidden]

Jennifer Allred <jallred@southsaltlakecity.com>

Wed, Sep 9, 2015 at 11:39 AM

To: Ghana Dulal <ngolop.usa@gmail.com>

Thanks for the information Ghana. I'll ask the kids. Maybe they'll be fine with making a donation through the Punya Foundation as well.

[Quoted text hidden]